
U.S. 56 Reconstruction
Project

Douglas County

ADD YOUR VOICE

OPEN
HOUSE

Join us at an upcoming 

Project Contact Information:
Stephen Bass - Project Manager
Kate Craft - Public Information Officer

Stephen.Bass@ks.gov 785-296-3840

DATE

TIME

PLACE

Thursday, May 23

4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

Baldwin City High 
School
415 Eisenhower Rd
Baldwin City, KS
66006

Improvements are coming to U.S. 56 near Baldwin City! 
Learn more about the project, its anticipated impacts, 
and plans for construction at the upcoming public 
meeting.

This project will impact travel on the U.S. 56 corridor 
between Baldwin City and the U.S. 59 interchange. 
Detailed information will be provided, including project 
purpose, construction timelines, and planned detour 
routes.

Pub# KA-6015-01.PO1.2024.3Kate.Craft@ks.gov 785-817-9366



Kansas Department of Transportation
District 1 / Northeast Region
121 SW 21st Street
Topeka, KS 66612

ABOUT THE PROJECT

This project is a reconstruction 
of U.S. 56 near Baldwin City, 
from the U.S. 56/U.S. 59 
interchange east 3.5 miles 
to 1600 Rd. Reconstruction 
efforts will include 
enhancements to improve 
safety and widening of the 
roadway to improve line of 
sight distance and increase 
passing opportunities for 
drivers. 


